
 

 

Thank you and Goodbyes! 

To all our children and families that are leaving Comet, we 

would like to wish you all good luck in your new schools.  

Thank you to all the parents who we have worked with, your 

children have made fantastic progress and I’m sure you are 

all very proud of them. 

We have to say goodbye and good luck to Shanel who has 

been working in Star Room this term. She has made great 

relationship with the children and I’m sure they will miss 

her. 

Next term we will be welcoming four new members of staff. 

Kerri MacFarland – Deputy Head  

Amanda Bentum – Senior Nursery Education Officer 

Kayla Brade and Kirstie LeMasurier – Learning Support 

Assistants 

We look forward to seeing you all at the Summer Party 

tomorrow from 11am to 1.30pm 

Finally, thank you all so much and have a lovely summer 

holiday. 

We will see the returning children back at nursery on 

 Thursday 7th September.  

 

 

 


